
The Rockwell City Council 
intends to make an appointment 
for the seat that will be vacated 
January 1, 2022 on the Rockwell 
City Council at the January 5, 2022 
meeting at 7:05 p.m.

By Code the vacancy must be 
filled by appointment or special 
election, residents have the right 
to request a special election by 
filing a petition.  Said petition must 
be filed within 14 days after the 
appointment is made.  A minimum 
of 24 signatures is needed to be a 
valid petition.

PUBLIC NOTICE
Rockwell Notice

Published in the Pioneer Enterprise 
on Thursday, Dec. 30, 2021


